BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AGENDA ITEM REPORT

Reguested Board Meeting Date: 3721/2023

*= Mondatory, information must ba provided

Click or tap the boxes to enter text. If not applicable, indicate “N/A”.
*Title:
. Flood Control District Advisory Committee Appointment
*Introduction/Background:

The City of Tucson has requested that John Van Winkle, P.E., Engineering Manager represent the City on the
Flood Contral District Advisory Committee (FCDAC).The City holds three (3) member positions. A vacancy was
created by the resignation of Mark Murphy on February 15, 2023.

*Discussion:
No discussion points.
*Conclusion:

The Regional Flood Control District (District) is requesting the Board of Supervisors ratify John Van Winkle's
appointment to the FCDAC.

*Recommendation:

The District recommends ratification.
*Fiscal Impact:

N/A

*Board of Supervisor District:
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Department: Regional Flood Control District Telephone: 724-4680

Contact: Tamm{/ Jorde Telephone: 724-4680

Department Director Signature: ? j/ Date: 3/1/2023
v

Deputy County Administrator Signature: Date:

County Administrator Signature: Date:

7/14/2021



Samuel A. Credio, P. E.

CITY OF Director
(520) 791-3154

TUCSON SamCredio@rucsonzzgov

TRANSPORTATION & MOBILITY

@

March 1, 2023

Eric Shepp, Director

Pima County Flood Control District
201 N. Stone Avenue, 9t Floor
Tucson, AZ 85701

Re: Pima County Flood Control District Advisory Committee

Dear Director Shepp,

The City of Tucson nominates Mr. John Van Winkle to be a voting member of the Flood
Control Advisory Committee to represent the City of Tucson and fill one of the currently
vacant positions.

.

Samuel A Credio, P.E.
Director
Transportation and Mobility

Cordially,

DWC/rr

Cc Timothy M. Thomure, P.E, ENV SP, Deputy City Manager
Robin Raine, P.E., Deputy Director
John Van Winkle, P.E, Engineering Manager
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